
Happy October! 
 
What a fantastic start we’ve had to the dance year! Kiddos have been adjusting to life in the studio, 
and so far, things haven’t been too different from a typical year (so thankful for that!). Parents, thank 
you SO MUCH for keeping your kiddos home when they’ve been quarantined or feeling ill - I can already 
tell it’s made a huge impact in keeping the studio healthy. Let’s keep it up! 
 
Costumes! 
New costume orders will be sent in by the end of October. If your dancer does NOT have a costume 
that fits from last season, I will be sure to get them correctly sized. Their dance homework has been to 
try those costumes on to be sure they fit…please see that gets accomplished! For new families, and 
dancers who need new costumes, once those costumes are ordered, they should arrive quickly. 
 
Shoes 
Shoes have arrived and are being sent home with dancers! If your dancer (first grade and up) does not 
have shoes that fit properly, please let me know so we can get those in! 
 
Mask Policy 
Since the weather has been nice enough to keep the windows open, we’ve had lots of fresh air in the 
studio. As Iowa continues to get colder into the fall, please continue to send dancers to the studio in 
layers as it may be a little chilly inside. When we’re no longer able to keep windows open, it’s likely 
we’ll need to revise the studio mask policy. Please be aware of that - that will be announced in the   
Parent Portal and in our Facebook group when and if that changes. Also, please remind dancers that 
the better they can move in their OWN dance space, that helps so much, too!  As cold and flu season 
will be upon us soon as well, please be diligent in knowing when your dancer is sick and keeping them 
home.  Several families have accessed class via Zoom for that reason already this season, and it 
worked out so well!   
 
Water Bottles 
Please remember to send a water bottle with your dancer! 
 
HALLOWEEN! 
So, Halloween is one of my FAVORITE days, and I always love  
celebrating it with my dancers! During the week of October       
26-30, dancers are welcome to wear their Halloween costumes 
to class! We’ll have a mini-party along with our dancing that 
day. A treat will be provided; dance families don’t need to       
provide any treats. I’m so excited to see the dancers in their   
Halloween costumes! 
 
Parent Portal  
Parents, thanks so much for accessing the Parent Portal! I hope 
it’s proving to be a great resource for you. Please let me know if 
you have any questions or need any help with it. 
 
I am so excited to continue to watch my dancers learn and grow 
this season. Parents, be SO PROUD of your kiddos. They are    
doing a great job. And I appreciate all of you parents as well…
your support of the studio means so much. Thanks for getting 
our season off to such a successful start! 
 
Keep dancing, 
Miss Miranda 
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Mark Your  
Calendar 

Fall Tuition Payments Due: Oct. 5 &  
Nov. 2 
Halloween Week: October 26-30 
Thanksgiving Break: November 26 - 27 
Christmas Cabaret: December 19 
Winter Break: Dec. 21 - Jan. 3 
Spring Session Begins: January 4 


